
Donald Joseph Caven 
27 May 1931 - 18 February 2011 

 

 

 

Don Caven, an Irishman originally from Quincy, Massachussetts, passed away on the 18th of February, 2011 

at 0545 hrs. during his hospital stay receiving treatment for a stroke. Don was one of the earlier PMEL 

Instructors, serving as early as 1964 with the USAF and later as a civilian at the Lowry School of Metrology 

(PMEL) school. 

 

Mass for Don was held on Wednesday, the 23rd of February at 1000 hrs, at St. Pius Tenth Catholic Church, 

13670 E. 13th Place, Aurora, CO. Interment was at Ft. Logan, 1215 hrs on the 23rd of February...complete 

with military honors. 

 

 

          


